
 

 

 

     

The school exterior is looking fantastic to start off the new year, all thanks to the painting 
and other works that were carried out over Summer. 

 
Now wouldn’t it be great to add a few final touches and get  

nice new blinds for the front of the school? 
 
‘Friends of Ballylifford’ are asking for your support to make this happen.  
We are inviting you to enter ‘Ballylifford100’… 
 

£20 = 9 chances to win £100 
 
How does it work?  

• For a one off payment of £20 you are entered into 9 monthly draws. 
• Each entrant will be given a number, which will remain the same for all draws. 
• The draw will be made on the first Friday of each month (October to June) by a 

computer random number generator. 
• The winner will be announced on the school website, and the money will be 

available to collect from the school reception. 
• Previous winners are not excluded from the remaining monthly draws. 
• There is no limit on the number of entries/enter as many times as you like! 

We need as many parents, teachers, grandparents, friends to 
please enter. 
 

Enter Ballylifford100 now and you could be a winner! 
 
One form has been issued per family – each entry line is £20. 
Any completed forms/monies to be returned to school by Friday 30th September 2022. 
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Thank You All For Your Continued Support And Good Luck! 

‘Friends of Ballylifford’ 

Ballylifford100 


